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5th March 2025 
 
Re: The Wizard of Oz Youth Edition Tickets 
                  
Dear Parent/Carer,                                
                                                  
Students from all year groups at Lealands High School have been working extremely hard since 
September on the production of ‘The Wizard of Oz - Youth Edition’’ and our show dates are now fast 
approaching. Tickets will be on sale online via Scopay. The dates and times of the performances are 
as follows: 
 
Tuesday 25th March 7:00pm 
Wednesday 26th March 7:00pm 
Thursday 27th March 7:00pm 
 
Adult tickets are priced at £6 and children at £4 and these will be available to purchase on Scopay 
from Wednesday 5th March 2024. 
 
In accordance with our safeguarding procedures we will need to know the names of each person who 
will be attending the event. All students attending will be required to be accompanied by an adult 
within the group. Please complete the google form https://forms.gle/ez3b3N1i4AQsit2S8 with the names of all those 
planning to attend and return it to the Performing Arts Department. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Woolmer-Brennan 
Director of Performing Arts 
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